ebXML CPPA Technical Committee Teleconference

(Voting)

September 13, 2002

Attendees

Jamie Clark

Neelakantan Kartha

Dale Moberg

Himagiri Mukkamala

Peter Ogden

Marty Sachs

Tony Weida

Jean Zheng

Minutes

Announcements

Dale hasn’t heard anything yet from the UN/CEFACT meeting in Geneva.

Approval of Minutes

Since we lacked a quorum, approval of minutes from past meetings will be taken up at our next voting meeting.

Sub-team Reports

The negotiation team reached consensus on what should be in messages.

Discussion

There is no clear plan on when or if to hold another F2F before the end of the year.  Dale indicated that it’s up to the group to decide.

Regarding a resolution on IPR, Marty recalled Jamie’s earlier suggestion that the best time might be after the OASIS vote closes.  Jamie clarified that he’s not saying other things won’t happen in the interim to affect timing.  Some open source people have said that they can’t proceed with implementation under current circumstances.  Dale has written to Bob Sutor of IBM at least twice recently about the reference implementation for JSR-157 and the open source APIs for CPPA (both JSR-157 and open ebXML) – they have not received “derivative works” clearance from IBM.  Marty asked if vendors with IPR concerns are contacting the IBM legal representative; Jamie is trying to ensure that they are.

Jamie inquired about timing.  Dale responded that we’re nearing the end of our three-month review period.  At the start of October, we’ll enter a one-month voting period.  

Just before the vote, Dale will make a few editorial changes that the group has previously agreed to and circulate the list of changes. 

Regarding the negotiation group’s NDD schema, Kartha hopes to have something for distribution by the Wednesday after next.

Next Meeting

There will be another teleconference next week on September 20.  

Metadata

Please send additions and corrections to Tony Weida (rweida@hotmail.com).

Respectfully submitted,

Tony Weida

